
1

Rumrill, Nancy

From: John Anderson <jla@johnlanderson.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 31, 2014 3:41 PM
To: Rumrill, Nancy
Subject: Florence Cooper Project
Attachments: ADWR letter03232011.pdf; Aquifer.bmp

EPA document 402-R-99-002, dated October 1999, page 30-32, reports on UIC permit (No. 396000001) for BHP Copper 
Florence.   BHP was the former owner of the land that Florence Copper is request a permit to mine.   This document 
states “The copper ore body is between 400 feet and 1600 feet deep in a highly fractured Precambrian granite.”  Also, 
“The water table is 130 feet below the surface and the ore body is within the saturated zone.”  The document goes on to 
show tests that were run by BHP and the results of very high levels of radionuclides.   Az. State well no. 212514 which is 
approximately 1 mile from the Florence Copper Project property is the well that supplies my drinking water.  The water 
level of well 212514 is 223 ft. and well depth is 600 ft.  This is definitely in the same aquifer as the proposed Insitu mine 
zone (see the attached Aquifer document).  According to the Arizona Department of Water Resources, see attached 
letter of 03/23/2011, there are 524 wells within 5 miles of the Florence Copper Project proposed wells.  These wells vary 
in depths over to 1,000 feet.  These well are for drinking water and agriculture uses. 
 
Please protect our environment!  Disapprove the Florence Copper Project application. 
 
Regards, 

John L. Anderson 
520-233-6066 (H)  520-840-1573 (C) 
http://www.johnlanderson.com/ 
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